
Submitter: Julia Jackman 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I oppose the proposal to change Oregon’s voting system to in-person only on the day 

of voting. Oregon has a perfectly functional system to vote by mail. Voting by mail 

gives the voter the opportunity to carefully consider each measure or candidate, and 

take the time to research any questions before casting one’s vote. It is extremely 

convenient, especially for those who may be disabled or homebound. There is no 

benefit to changing a system that has been working perfectly for many years. 


